
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dated: 18.09.2024 

 

To 

General Manager, 

Department of Corporate Services, 

Bombay Stock Exchange Limited, 

1st Floor, P.J. Towers, Fort, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai- 400001. 

 

Sir, 

 

Sub: Clarification on Ad-Hoc Working Capital Limits 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 

Further to our letter regarding outcome filling dated September 16, 2024; please note that the amount of the 

Ad-Hoc working capital limits sanctioned by Kotak Mahindra Bank Ltd should be read as Rs. 5.25 Crores 

instead of Rs. 4.5 Crores. 

This is for your necessary information and records. 

Thanking You.  

 

Yours Faithfully, 

 

For NARBADA GEMS & JEWELLERY INDUSTRIES 

 

 
 

 

Sanjay Kumar Sanghi 

Managing Director 

DIN: 00629693 
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